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WELCOME 
 

 

Thanks for a wonderful year! 
 
To all who served in the Conference Room, all who served on the 
walks, all who helped set up for a gathering, all who prayed, all who 
came to Board meetings, all who took the chance to go on a strange 
weekend without your phone and watch, you are the ones who made 
2017 so special for the Foothills Emmaus Community. 
 
You are the ones who showed the faith, fortitude, priority and love to 
be the hands and feet of Christ. You are the ones who made the king-
dom of God on this earth a little brighter.  You are the ones who said 
YES!   
 
Next year is coming and with it will come many other opportunities to 
say yes.  Say yes to God. Say yes to Christ. Say yes to the urgings of 
the Holy Spirit and I promise you 2018 will be one of the best years of 
your life.   
 
From a personal standpoint, I would like to thank your Board for their 
outstanding work this year. It was a pleasure working with all of you. I 
would like to thank our past Board chairs who are always there to help 
and to advise.   
 
I would ask all of our community to please pray for Rhonda  
Funderburk as she assumes the role of Board Chair. Pray for her and be 
there for her.  Be there for our community. Say YES! 
 

David Stubbs  
 

 
 
 

Upcoming Events 

December 9th 
UMC Covenant  
Spartanburg, SC  

 
Please remember that just  

like your walk we will have  
plenty of Agape snacks.  

So don’t forget to bring some  
snacks to the gatherings to share  

with the community 
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Member Directory Update 

Please log on to the website (www/foothillsemmaus.org) and click on the (connect) tab  
and click on (Member Directory Update Form) or just click on the link below. 

This is an ongoing effort to update our member database. It will also ask if you are willing to serve on a team. 

Connect 
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Thank you to everyone who helped with the literature committee during the walks.   
It's a big job that could use a few extra helpers.  Here are some areas that could use helpers: 

1. Labeling the Agape envelopes with names and walk number then stuffing the agape envelopes with the 
Emmaus packet of papers, 4th  day book, Upper Rooms, Emmaus brochure, and walk picture. (That's both 
weekends. If you are interested in volunteering for one or both, let the Literature chair know.) 

2. Taking the walk picture on Friday mornings. 

3. Setting out the Literature table on Saturday morning while the Grow through Study talk is going on.  It 
takes about 10-15 minutes.  If you live close to camp, it's a great way to help and it doesn't take up much 
time. 

4. Put away the book table on the Sunday after closing of Men's Walk so that it's ready for the Women's 
Walk. 

If you would be interested in helping with any of these tasks, please contact  
Mandi Cox cox.mandi@gmail.com or 590-3672.  DeColores!  

Literature Chair 

We have had to change the schedule of the Walks for the Spring. The new dates are Men’s Walk March 8-11 
and the Women’s Walk March 15-18. 
 
Rhonda Funderburk 
Vice Chair 

 

http://www.foothillsemmaus.org/connect
mailto:cox.mandi@gmail.com


Disclaimer: You are receiving this newsletter as a member of the Foothills Emmaus Community. If you wish to not receive any 
emails from The Foothills Emmaus Community, please email newsletter@foothillsemmaus.org with the subject Remove.  

www.foothillsemmaus.org  

Our goal is to strengthen Church Leaders 
through a Christ led Pilgrimage know as 

“Walk to Emmaus” 

 
Visit our website below for more information and upcoming events. 

 

Foothills Emmaus Community 

Thinking about who you can sponsor on the next walk? 
 

The Upper Room has released a  
great video with testimonies that  

explain what happens before,  
during and after an Emmaus  

weekend. You can view this video  
online, and share the link with  

anyone you would like to sponsor. 

 
Click on the link or copy and paste:  

http://vimeo.com/8697255 

Share the Gift 

Find us on Facebook at: 
 https://www.facebook.com/pages/Foothills-Emmaus-Community/375715002086 

or by clicking on the icon. 

Find us on Facebook 
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